
The Newberry Library • Chicago io • Illinois
Office of the Librarian 

May 7, 1958

The Dorr Foundation
99 Park Avenue
New York 16, New York

Gentlemen:

We have received as a gift from you enlargements of some photo­
graphs from the book Mother and Child by Nell Dorr, copy of which 
you also presented to this Library. Because we are not an art museum 
and because we have no provisions for such pictures, we are return­
ing them to you in the thought that they can be more useful elsewhere. 
We do appreciate your courtesy and thoughtfulness in sending them.

Sincerely yours,

V--vJLm CKJi-
(Mrs.) Lutie Mae Springer

Secretary to the Librarian


